
 

 

                                             DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL GANDHINAGAR 
Academic Session 2025-26 

Event Report 
 

Title:  Ganesh Chaturthi Celebration Date: 26.8.25 

Venue: Auditorium Class: Pre-Primary Wing 

               
Ganesha comes with a trunk so sweet, Ladoo, modak—his favourite treat! 

Sukh Karta dukh harta, sabka pyara Vignaharta!! Ganesh Chaturthi was celebrated at 
Delhi Public School, Gandhinagar, on August 25, 2025, with great joy and devotion by 
the little ones of UKG-D. The celebration began with an eco-friendly welcome for our 
respected Principal & Pre-primary In-charge, accompanied by a beautiful handmade 
souvenir crafted with love and care by the teachers. This gesture set the tone for a 
celebration rooted in values and sustainability. Children came dressed in traditional 
attire and participated in various fun-filled activities, including chanting shlokas, 
performing dances, singing the Ganesha song, and a small enactment of Lord Ganesha. 
Anchors explained the importance of Lord Ganesha, the remover of obstacles and the 
god of wisdom. A beautiful, eco-friendly idol of Lord Ganesha was installed and 
worshipped with devotion and love. Children offered flowers, sang bhajans, and 
participated in aarti with great excitement. Our beloved Principal Ma’am addressed 
the students with motivating words, encouraging them not only to celebrate traditions 
in an eco-friendly manner but also to show love and care for animals. She reminded 
the children that animals are our friends and we must treat them with 
kindness and respect. As a token of celebration, eco-friendly Ganesha souvenirs were 
gifted to all the children, bringing wide smiles and happy hearts. The celebration 
concluded with an eco-friendly visarjan inside the school premises, where children 
learned the importance of celebrating festivals while caring for the environment. The 
celebration ended with happy faces, sweets, and loud cheers for “Bappa Morya!” 

 

 

 

 

 

                        



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

 

  

 



 


